
These hunts help to boost the deer and elk population, as well as create a safer environment for livestock operation. It is unfair for 
people from urban populations, or with no envolvement with these animals directly, to create bills that affect rural families, and 
wildlife population. I am hole heartedly against the limitation of any group activity to help the concervation of our deer and elk 
population. It is setup as a contest, but the good it does for the local community, both financially and environmentally, needs the 
largest consideration. Until you walk to the bottom of your pasture, and see your daughters favorite pony caught in a fence, with his 
back side completely eaten out by these coyotes, and have to put him down yourself, you cannot understand the damage they can 
do. Leave the management of predators to the local population that is directly affected by them.


